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PE Kit   

 Trainers for outdoor sport   

 Navy or grey shorts   

 White T Shirt with round neck   

 Plain black/navy sweatshirt and 

jogging bottoms   

For safety reasons the only item of 

jewellery that may be worn is a watch.   

Everything should be clearly marked 

with your child’s name. 

 
Celebrations at St Catherine's 

Super Citizens and Branches of Love 
 
Josh              Cormac 

Kason B        Aqeel 
Sithula          Logan 
Arthur          Daniel 

Georgina     Teodor     

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a wonderful opportunity to be 

able to go to Colfox to watch the 

production of We Will Rock You! Our 

Year 6 children really enjoyed it and it 

was a lovely start to our transition to the 

bigger school. 

Our School in a Bag project is going 

really well. Thank you to the parents for 

supporting your children and fundraising 

to help those children in the world who 

are in need. 

Lots of great ideas and lots of 

enthusiasm here at St Catherine’s.  

Have a lovely weekend, hopefully the 

sun will appear! 

P Fearn 

Book Swap Boxes 

Please have a look at home and see if 

you have any books that your child has 

grown out of.  

We would be very grateful if you would 

bring them in and put them in the book 

boxes outside the library. 
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What’s on? 

Wednesday 20th March – Ash Class 

Parent’s Assembly 2.30pm (please email 
if you would like to attend) 

Wednesday 20th March – Year 3 & 4 

Dance Fest Showcase (please email if 

you would like to attend) 

Friday 22nd March – Maple Class Forest 

School – Parents Session 2pm – 3pm 

(please email if you would like to 

attend) 

Wednesday 27th March – Oak Class 

Parent’s Assembly 2.30pm 

Thursday 28th March 9.30am Mass at 

Church (we do need volunteers to walk 

down with us please! Email the office) 

29th March – 12th April Easter Holidays 

 

Kids Corner: 

Sycamore class have cut up fruit 

using the bridge and claw method 

this afternoon.  They all enjoyed 

tasting the fruit too!  Next week we 

will make our fruit kebabs. 

 

 

 

Hazel Class Forest School Session: 

                        
  

Hazel Class were so pleased to welcome their parents to a special Forest School 

Session this afternoon. 

They showed them around our Forest School area and go dipping in the pond 

together. 
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Beaminster Museum 

Dear families 

Beaminster Museum is reopening this Good 

Friday with lots of activities for children.  

 

As well as updated sheets including trails, 

increased number of hands-on activities 

around the museum we also have children’s 

sewing kits for sale in our shop. 

A warm welcome awaits, and entry is free 

(donations are warmly welcomed). 

 

Why not come and discover for yourselves? 

 

 

School in a Bag 

We are raising money this Lent to 
support this fantastic charity. 

School in a Bag supports children in all 
countries regardless of race, politics or 

religion. 

They work with local partners on the 

ground thus empowering them within 
their communities. 

 
Every SchoolBag shipped 

internationally is numbered and 
trackable providing complete donor 

transparency 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


